
 I urge you to support HB 2329, the only proposal under consideration to replace the current Oregon 
State Song by means of a song contest.  
An Oregon State Song Contest would allow all interested Oregonians the inclusive chance to submit 
their creations in hopes of one becoming a new and improved Oregon State Song. It could be a very 
uplifting opportunity for so many during this very challenging pandemic time. 
 
Thank you! 
Lindy Gravelle 
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